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The Academic Planning Committee (APC) was asked to review two proposed undergraduate certificates 

one in Carbon Capture Utilization and Storage and one in Land Administration.   The proposal states that 

there is no new funding required implementing these certificates.  If the student demand exceeds the 

projections and addition sections are required additional funding may be necessary. The demand for the 

certificates is uncertain but seems to be growing with the emphasis on the environment.  The list of 

potential courses the will serve as electives for the certificate is long.  It is not clear that the instructors 

for these courses have been contacted to see if they can handle a potential increase in enrolment from 

the proposed certificates. 

With no new resources being required, the APC is supportive of the proposed certificates. 

 


